
  

 

 
 

    

 

  

 

26th March 2020 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Scam Alert 

 

We have been alerted by the DFE that some parents have received an email stating : 

‘As schools will be closing, if you're entitled to free school meals, please send your bank 

details and we'll make sure you're supported’. 

This is a scam email - do not respond, and delete immediately. 

If you have any questions regarding free school meals, please contact 

enquiries@chewvalleyschool.co.uk 

Thank you. 
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